
Notice to all Legal Entity (Business) Customers: 
 
Effective May 11, 2018, a new Federal regulation requires us to obtain additional 
information whenever we open a checking or savings account, CD, loan, or safe 
deposit box for a legal entity customer such as a Corporation, LLC, Limited 
Partnership or General Partnership.   
 
In order to avoid inconveniencing your representative, we encourage you to call 
us in advance when you are planning to open a new account of any kind so we 
can provide you with a list of necessary information and documentation required.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience to you.  This Federal mandate affects all 
banks opening accounts for legal entity customers and is not just a change in our 
Bank’s policies. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions regarding these new requirements! 


